
I had the opportunity to attend the 2nd Lucerne Graduate Academy for

Law and Economics, under the coordination of Professor Klaus Mathis.

The information that it would be an introductory course did not anticipate

the high quality and depth of the debates that were held in the classroom,

which had a very qualified teaching staff and a program of general

interest for researchers in Law and Economics.

The courses taught by Professor Adi Leibovitch and Professor Avishalom

Tor, added to the lectures of internationally renowned professors, with

current themes in the area, made the week very fruitful for my research.

In addition, we also had the opportunity to present our research and

receive valuable contributions.

As a super bonus, the team at the University of Lucerne received us

extremely warmly, from the moment we arrived at the hotel until the last

day of the course, combining academic and leisure moments, generating

opportunities to make contacts and friends. Thank you to everyone on the

team for the amazing experience!

 Claudine Costa Smolenaars
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